
Friday 13th January 2023 

Porthleven School & Pre-School  

Newsletter 

Dear parents and carers, 
 

Welcome to a New Year in school! 
 

Porthleven School is now part of the Croft multi Academy trust, and I look forward to a very productive 
partnership with the other 16 schools in the trust. 

You will receive notifications over the coming months of new policies and practices. The first of these 
will be the attendance policy and a new behaviour management policy. As these are finalised and 
produced, policies will be sent out via email and we will inform you of where to find them on our 
website. 
 
Sadly Mrs Broome has made the decision to take early retirement and will leave us at the end of this 
term. Mrs Broome has been a fabulous member of staff at our school, supporting countless pupils and 
families. 
 
We are currently in the process of recruiting staff to work in school.  
We are also looking for a teacher in the Junior classes to replace Mr Dunn. There will be a re-
advertisement as we were unable to find a suitable candidate before Christmas. 
 
Kind Regards 

Mr Ratcliffe  

Date  Event 

Thursday 19th January Seahorse Class Morning Trip 

Thursday 19th January School Census 

Friday 20th January Turtles Swimming 

Friday 3rd February Numbers Day 

Friday 3rd February Turtles Swimming 

Friday 10th February Turtles Swimming 

Monday 13th Feb - Friday 17th Feb Half term 

Monday 20th February  INSET DAY—School closed 

Tuesday 21st February Back to school 

Dates for your diary 



The 

expected 

attendance 

for a child is 

96% or 

above 

Class  Attendance  Late Marks 

Angelfish 89.95% 7 

Rainbowfish 92.59% 6 

Seahorses 97% 5 

Turtles 90% 4 

Narwhals 95.56% 1 

Swordfish 99.17% 4 

Manta Rays 95.71% 5 

Orcas 95.33% 9 

WHOLE SCHOOL   

Team Points 

 

 

 

 

 

Our winners this week are  

YELLOW TEAM! 

Well done! 

Information Sent Home this Week 

• Year 3/4 football Info 

• Seahorses class letter 

• After school surfing letter 

Porthleven school are taking part in Dress up 

for Digits and having a fun-filled day of maths 

activities and games, while raising money to 

support our services such  as Speak out Stay 

safe and Childline.  

We are asking children and staff to dress up 

to the theme of numbers for a donation to the 

NSPCC. Please watch the video below for 

more info 

https://youtu.be/G8FJOVmH6zk 

Chartwells 

Next weeks lunch menu is week 3 

 

On Thursday 19th January 2023 we would be grateful if 

your child intends to take their free school entitlement at 

any time during the school year that, if possible they take a 

school lunch on this day. This is the day the government 

calculates the funding our school receives, based on the 

number of school meals taken on this day.  

 

Menu Change for Thursday 19th January 2023  

The All American Menu for the school census 

 

Jacket Potatoes and Tomato Pasta will also be available 

https://youtu.be/G8FJOVmH6zk

